14085 Howard Rd
Dayton, MD 21936

TRP Inc.

November 23, 2005

Federal Communications Commission, Laboratory
Oakland Mills RD
Columbia, MD 21046

Gentlemen:

Submitted herewith is a request for a new certification for Philips FCC ID:PT5TSU3500. This
request is pursuant to changes in the layout of the RF output circuit of a previously certified device.
If you have any questions, please call Phillip Inglis at 410 531 3439 or contact via email at
jinglis@erols.com.

Sincerely,

Phillip Inglis
Consultant
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